
May 25th, 1923.

Gordon Stiles, Esq., 
Director-in-Chief,
Fox Film Corporation, 
452 West 56th Street, 
Hew York City.

Dear Siri-
With reference t® your letter of 

May 23rd •! shall be very happy to grant facilities 
to any cameraman you name at any time.

It is only right that I should say 
to you that the work of the College is practically 
over for this season. All the examinations have 
been concluded and most of the students have left 
the College. Tuesday the 29th is our Convocation 
Day and there will be a large academic procession 
of graduating students, professors, governors and 
others from the University grounds to the Convo­
cation Hall, How is a very good time to take 
photographs of tho College grounds, buildings, 
laboratories, etc., but the absence of the students 
may detract somewhat from their value.

Yours faithfully.


